

Bary Grant 474130

February 2, 2022

Rotary Club of HEB Charitable Foundation PO Box 531 Euless, TX 76039

Dear Friends,

With Omicron spreading like wildfire, the guests we serve are facing time off from work due to do illness, exposures, and childcare issues. For those living paycheck to paycheck, this time off can wreak havoc on their ability to keep up with their monthly bills.

Because of your generous gifts, we were able to provide groceries to almost 4,000 familles in 2021. Without you, many of our neighbors might have gone hungry. Your compassion has helped to put food on the table for so many in our community.



Thank you for your donation of \$1,800 on January 25, 2022. With your help, we are providing groceries and much needed resources to our neighbors in HEB.

That you incredible

With gratitude,

Catherine nons

Executive Director

Mission Central provided no goods or services in exchange for the contribution listed above. The entire amount of your gift is deductible.

> 740 East Pipeline Road Hurst, TX 76053 [817] 595-0011 Fax (817) 595-9462 www.missioncentraltx.org Info@missioncentraltx.org